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Date:    7 Sept 2016    Meeting opened:  7:30pm 
 
Present:  Rob Sansbury WGE, Sean Quilty WGE, Damien McMahon MBRC, Royce 
Jackson MBRC, Darren Grimwade  Councillor, Florence Bradford, Terry Bradford, 
Brad Rice, Merv Whitnall, Di Clark, Heather Macfarlan, James Eales, Lincoln Hudson, 
Bill Scattini, Rob Lachowicz, Bill Delaney, Peter Thompson, Rob Pearson, Dee Hunt, 
Cathy Rough. 
 
Apologies:  Ann Cazzulino, Ross 
MacLeod,Neville Bradford, Ingrid Burkett. 
 
A moments silence for Jeanette Jones. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting 3 Aug. Business arising from previous minutes. 

 Thanks given to the team from MBRC and WGE for attending tonight’s 

information meeting on road improvements. 

 Mountain Idol a good night with young people involved. 

Moved                          seconded 
 
Treasure’s Report: 

Cheque Ac  $9 837.49 Cash reserve  $4 360.36 

Cash $422 Debit Card $60.98 

Total $14 680.83 

 $2 200 for  first set of chairs 

 $12 433 taken last pub night/mountain idol 

 Westpak can’t link new a/cs to website atm 

 Expenses with toilets: transpiration trench and pipes: $320 to empty tanks 

 James: new website will accept online payments for events and will provide 

receipts; hopefully be ready for start of 2017. Move to go ahead.    Moved Brad            

seconded Rob L 

 
Correspondence:  Cathy away and needs to check. 
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Sub Committee reports: 

 Roads:  Darren gave an introduction to Damien and the team from WGE. A 

presentation given and discussion relating to:  $2m allocated in budget, 

compliance with Australian standards, masonry retaining walls, removing splits, 

use of spoon drains, guard rail, smooth asphalt service, design 50% done. 

Residents provided some alternatives for discussion to reduce noise and 

accident incidents. 

 Grounds:  next working bee Sat 5 Nov 2016 

General business: 

 New Members:  Susan Smith, John King, Rob Pearson 

 Darren Grimwade:  condolences were minuted at MBRC meeting for Jeanette 

Jones, Darren keeping in touch with Ross re grants. 

 Jinibara:  concept document has been done, in process of checking. 

 Logo:  Alicia O’Grady has offered to more logo work for us; possibility when we 

develop new website or produce wine labels etc. 

Meeting closed:  9:15pm 
Moved    
Carried 
  


